

Dear Constantin,

With more than 2,000 students graduating this spring, Texas Woman's is excited to welcome the newest members to our Pioneer alumni community! We are inspired by the achievements of these graduates and by their generosity and participation in the Senior Giving Challenge.

The Senior Giving Challenge is an opportunity for upcoming graduates to make their first philanthropic gift to Texas Woman's. In doing so, they begin a new legacy at the university supporting future Pioneers. Many choose to give to the Pioneers Pay it Forward Scholarship Fund. Colyn Bessard, a third-year biology major, is one of the students who has benefitted from the Senior Giving Challenge. Colyn has four siblings and was raised by a single mother. She received scholarship support, from the money raised through the Senior Giving Challenge, and remains on track to graduate next year!

Philanthropic support has an enormous impact on our community and the lives of Texas Woman's students. Your contribution to the Pioneers Pay It Forward Scholarship Fund truly makes a difference and sets an example for so many. Whether in the journey of one student or many—you are a part of the inspiring and generous spirit that makes up Texas Woman's University!

Sincerely,

Kimberly A. Russell, Ed.D.

Klussell

Vice President, University Advancement and Alumni Engagement Executive Director, TWU Foundation

You have made this gift In honor of Surety One, Inc. .

Below is a summary of your generosity.

Donor: Constantin Poindexter